
Wine Tasting at Zorvino Vineyard with MG T-Party and BSMGAC 
 
Saturday, May 31, 2025 was forecast as possible rain, so, Judy Kronwasser and I drove up in my 
Subaru instead of the MGA. We drove to Sandown, NH to the vineyard and met up with other 
folks from the MG T-Party. We had no one else besides Roy Crane and me from BSMGAC 
(although we are both members of the MG T-Party as well!) At noon we went into a private 
tasting room and the sommelier described and poured 6 different local wines which we all 
enjoyed. She was very knowledgeable and gave suggested food pairings for the wines 
presented. We could not possibly have tried all the varieties they had on offer, but we had a 
great time talking about the wines an all things wine related. We then got a tour of the facility. 
It is a small winery, but very interesting to see how they make the wine. 
We then retired outside to a covered table for lunch to catch up with friends and tell tall tales. 
There was no rain on the drive up, but on the way back we got caught in to hude downpour, so, 
I was glad we were not in the MGA! 
 
The Zorvino Vineyard and some of the club members attending 



 


